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1 had a meeting with the monitoring review team (Walter, Andy, Kevin, Stephanis
and Mike} to discuss the geotechnical information provided by Envirowest
Engineering. It was agreed that the best plan of action is to proceed with issuing 2
decision on the proposed facilities, but to reguire the submission of a plan to
address the risk posed by the EMS. That plan should have a five year timelina for

the environmental concerns to be addressed. -1IF




